GRADUATE SUMMER COURSE

"Ocean Optics: Observing ocean biogeochemistry with optics"

An intensive three-week, cross-disciplinary, graduate-level course in Optical Oceanography will be taught at the Darling Marine Center in Summer 2004. The two major themes of the course are (1) the application of ocean optical methods to ocean biogeochemistry, and (2) the use of these technologies as part of a national sustained integrated ocean observing network.  The underlying rationale is that optical measurements serve as proxies for important biogeochemical entities – including marine phytoplankton, dissolved organics, and suspended sediment particles. The course will provide students with a fundamental knowledge of ocean optics and sensor technology that will enable them to interpret optical data in context of ocean biogeochemistry. The course is sponsored by the Office of Naval Research, the National Science Foundation, and the University of Maine with the goal of preparing a new generation of oceanographers to participate in ocean observatory science. University of Maine graduate credits for SMS 598 section 3.

Course dates:                   
28 June - 16 July 2004

Application deadline:      

15 March 2004

Notification:                    
1 April 2004

Instructors: Dr. Mary Jane Perry, Dr. Emmanuel Boss, and Dr. Collin Roesler.

For additional information about course content, application forms, etc. visit the Darling Marine Center web site: http://server.dmc.maine.edu/ and click on "summer courses."

